sb@s-companies.com

From: Benjamin Pittsley <bp@s-companies.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 10:54 AM

To: SB@S-Companies.com; JR@S-Companies.com

Subject: Fwd: Plugging Operations Notice - State #1 (05-123-05448)

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Re: Plugging Operations Notice - State #1 (05-123-05448)
Date:Tue, 5 Oct 2021 10:34:03 -0600
From:Petrie - DNR, Erica <erica.petrie@state.co.us>
To:Benjamin Pittsley <bp@s-companies.com>

Thanks for the heads up!

On Mon, Oct 4, 2021 at 10:35 AM Benjamin Pittsley <bp@s-companies.com> wrote:
Morning Erica,

Just like our other re-abandonments last week, we"re required to notify to our
COGCC Area Inspector prior to commencing plugging operations. This morning we
are moving our rig to the STATE #1 (APl 05-123-05448) to kick off re-abaondonment
operations. | have attached our already submitted Form 42 MIRU.

Please reach out with any questions.

Kindly,

Ben Pittsley
Co-Founder & President
Summit Companies
Summit Financial

Summit Energy Services
Schneider Summit Services
(C): 603.219.5011

www.S-Companies.com




Confidentiality Note: This email message, including any attachment(s), is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and
may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected by law. Any unauthorized use, disclosure,
or distribution of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact
the sender immediately by reply email and destroy the original and all copies of the email, including any attachment(s).

Erica Petrie

Engineer of Physical Science |

C: 303-726-3822

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission



